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(Neb.)-Reports Of Mountain Lions Not Confirmed In Area

By: Chris Fankhauser Posted at: 09/20/2010 11:49 AM

(Chadron)-The Chadron Police Department received several reports over the weekend regarding mountain lions in the
Chadron area. One report was received of lion tracks on the east edge of town, while another report on the south edge of a
sighting.

According to Chadron Police Lieutenant Rick Hickstein, the department is in contact with the Nebraska Game and Parks
Commission to investigate these reports. They hope to have some concrete information soon. These reports HAVE NOT
been confirmed by either the Police Department or the Game and Parks.

Jeff Hoffman with the Nebraska Game and Parks Commission offered advice to anyone coming face to face with a lion, also
known as a cougar. Hoffman said individuals should make themselves appear as large as possible, and if the subject is
wearing a coat, to open it up. He also said to back away slowly, so as not to trigger the cat’s chase instinct, and not make eye
contact.

(Questions? Comments? Email chris@chadrad.com)
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